
Friday 29th November 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.
For your information, below are some of the great celebrations and events that have taken place on
campus this week as well as important information regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Bumper 50 page November Campus Newsletter

Tree Week Second week of Year 11 & 13 Mock Exams St Andrew’s Day 30.11.24

All Years Polite reminder that Friday 6th December campus will be closed
for Teacher Training.

Please see 24/25 and 25/26 term dates on our school website.

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/11/21123024/NOVEMBER-2024-EDITION-2.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/11/21123024/NOVEMBER-2024-EDITION-2.pdf
https://brookvalegroby.com/term-dates/


All Years ● Lost Property - Please click here for this week’s new items.

● Christmas Dinner week - We are offering students the opportunity to have a
Christmas lunch on the campus week commencing Monday 9th December 2024 at a
cost of £3.60.

There are 3 options available on Arbor, found under the 'School Shop':

1. Traditional
2. Gluten Free
3. Vegetarian
Please only order one option for each student.

** Should students have any other specific dietary requirements, please email:
Reception@brookvalegroby.com and our catering team will do their very best to
accommodate. **

Students in receipt of Free School Meals will not be charged, but will still need to
pre-order if they would like a Christmas lunch, please go through the process on
Arbor.

The deadline for orders and payment is Wednesday 4th December 2024

The Christmas Lunch is served to one Year Group per day over the course of this
week. A limited range of cold food and one hot option will also be available without
pre-order on each day.

Year 7 - Mon 9th December
Year 8 - Tue 10th December
Year 9 - Wed 11th December
Year 10 - Thu 12th December
Year 11 & P16 - Fri 13th December

● Food Bank Collection- Please click here for a poster regarding collections for a local
food bank which has been shared with Students during form time.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1exbmzc7SA-L_1nJMJ6gnrKpYB55mL7D6/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QdNHy1cIT-GeXVU3F0OTwBTPe6X0tKr0/view?usp=sharing


All Years ● Careers November ‘24 Newsletter - please click here for our informative Careers
Newsletter.

● Premier League Kicks - Please click here for information from
Hinckley and Bosworth council regarding Free city football
sessions.

● Our annual Christmas Concert is nearly upon us. Please come
and join the Performing Arts Faculty for an evening of festive
fun on the 4th December. Tickets are on sale on our website via
the link below:

https://brookvalegroby.com/productions/

● Flu Vaccination Information - click here about ongoing
arrangements if

○ You gave consent but your child did not have their vaccination (you will be
emailed with another opportunity in the community) OR

○ If you didn’t give consent but do wish your child to be vaccinated (the
online form will reopen to enable you to give consent. You will then be
emailed with another opportunity in the community).

Year 9 ● GL Science Assessments - please click here for a letter regarding Year 9 GL Science
Assessments which will be taking place in January 2025. This information was shared
by email with Parents this week along with a revision checklist.

● Geography Trip to PGL Centre, Osmington Bay, Weymouth 24-26 March 2025 -
details have been shared by email click here for the letter for this exciting new trip.
The total cost is £300 to cover coach travel, a full programme of activities, meals and
accommodation at the PGL Centre in Weymouth. Deposit £100 is available on Arbor >
School Shop until midnight Tuesday 10th December.

Year 11 ● Year 11 Art/Graphics/Textiles Coursework Deadline - The final coursework deadline
is Friday 20th December at 8am. There is no extension to this deadline for any
student. All teaching staff and students are working hard every lesson as well as extra
intervention sessions to support in the completion of this work. Please note that this
coursework is 60% of the students overall GCSE grade. Please contact your child's
subject teacher for with any queries. The team is grateful for all your ongoing support
at home encouraging your child to complete coursework by this deadline.

Post 16 ● Year 13 Leaver Hoodies - we have launched the opportunity for Year 13 students to
order “Leaver Hoodies”. There will be no extension to the deadline as the hoodies will
be ordered for delivery in the New Year for students to wear. A letter has been shared
by email with the revised deadline dates for order choices on the google form and the
associated payment on Arbor > School Shop. Click here for the revised letter and here
for the size and colour chart.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yv7nGdPRW8P0mw2-UaCmHP7pauNdK5eX/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GvW-i7w4X82Vl__Sip84ZdhAc76rYMZQ/view?usp=sharing
https://brookvalegroby.com/productions/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17ANODzSVBxMsKZ5LZBll-1fc1F68JNar/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UP3eGWwStaGWZVMLMCntQHbyMTP9-zpz/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HL3oSN8THkTtY4Zq1nKer-cF21_SSKel/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zA_QBCWmmN4sgRn1fP-E6ZfOBgYF-qoF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HS1cFYz0DPmn4_HNeOkOBB5nrSQDDFbC/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vTyVbqAQDizBKiZ7L3nrOMgvt4hq6jZv/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vTyVbqAQDizBKiZ7L3nrOMgvt4hq6jZv/view?usp=sharing



